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Public Comment Form
St. Charles Road Sidewalk Project

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments directly on
this fillable PDF and submit it via the Public Works email, pubw@como.gov, by saving the PDF to
your computer, or you may print out the completed form and mail it to the address indicated below.
All comments must be submitted by June 8, 2020. Please write legibly. Thank you for your input.

Please send comments by June 8, 2020. Thanks for your input.

Comment forms can be mailed to: Elizabeth Farr
Public Works, Engineering Division
City of Columbia
P.O. Box 6015
Columbia, MO 65205

Comments may also be emailed to:  pubw@CoMo.gov
(Be sure to include “St. Charles Road Sidewalk Project” in the
subject line)

Comments (additional space for more comments on the following page)

I strongly support the building and maintenance of the St. Charles Road Sidewalk Project. As an educator at Battle |
see dozens of students walking on the side of the road, and on the road itself on a daily basis. | see children as young
as 8 or 9 walking on that road every day. Ultimately, down towards the commercial side of St. Charles a student of
mine was struck, and killed, walking home from work one evening. It is a busy road, but especially with the limitations of
our city's bus system's and public transit, a significant population walks that entire road daily. This is a public safety
issue, and if it is not addressed, other individuals, and other children, will die.

*The personal information request below is not required and could be made available to the public.*

Joseph Alexander Miller

Name Email
Mailing address
City Columbia State MO Zip
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Additional Comments



From: Jennifer Connell <jennifer.g.connell@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 8, 2020 at 9:55 PM

Subject: [PubW]: Sidewalk Demert to Battle High School
To: <pubw@como.gov>

Hello,

As a Staff member of Battle High School, | would love to see a sidewalk. | have picked
up students walking on that stretch of road. It is dangerous because there is a blind
curve. Also many inexperienced drivers are on that road and it would be safer if there
was a sidewalk. | also have seen joggers and cyclists on that street.

Thank you for your time.
Jennifer Connell




